
 

 

Lisa Jackson, Project Worker, Barnardos, Finglas Teen Parent Support Programme writes: 

“I have found Roomkeepers to be vital to my work over the years. Whenever I have a family in 

financial difficulty, Roomkeepers is always on hand to support these families.  

Working with teenage parents, (who almost always have no income), they often need a lot of 

support preparing for a new baby’s arrival and Roomkeepers have always been very respectful, 

helpful and accommodating in these situations. We have been able to purchase items like sterilisers, 

bottles, bedding, baby seats, clothing, storage units, and baby baths and many others for the 

families we work with, with this charity’s support”. 

 

  


